
S. Tahoe gathering input on
outdoor displays
South Lake Tahoe is hosting a community meeting to receive
public input on outdoor displays in front of businesses.

The meeting is Jan. 30 from 5:30-7pm at Lake Tahoe Airport.

Item to be discusses include:

Should additional commercial area be allowed in front of
businesses? If so, how much?
Should  any  types  of  commercial  retail  products  be
allowed?
Should  the  products  be  related  to  the  business  or
ancillary to the business?
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